From: Eads. Cristina, EMNRD

To: Bratcher, Mike., EMNRD; Charles Lock; Hamlet, Robert. EMNRD; Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD
Cc: Shar Harvester

Subject: RE: NRM 2010460118 - South Bell Lake 263H - 90 Day Extension Request

Date: Monday, September 21, 2020 4:20:00 PM

Charles,

Your extension request is approved. Remediation will be due 90 days from today, December 20,
2020.

Thank you,

Cristina Eads | 505-670-5601

From: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD <mike.bratcher@state.nm.us>

Sent: Friday, September 18, 2020 4:29 PM

To: Charles Lock <CharlesL@kfoc.net>; Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD <Robert.Hamlet@state.nm.us>;
Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD <Victoria.Venegas@state.nm.us>; Eads, Cristina, EMNRD
<Cristina.Eads@state.nm.us>

Cc: Shar Harvester <shar.harvester@wescominc.com>

Subject: RE: NRM 2010460118 - South Bell Lake 263H - 90 Day Extension Request

Charles,

| have copied the appropriate environmental staff on this extension request. You should get a
response early next week.

Thanks,

Mike Bratcher

NMOCD NM South
811 South First Street
Artesia, NM 88210
575-748-1283 Ext 108
575-626-0857 Cell

Hobbs Office:

1625 North French Drive
Hobbs NM 88240
575-393-6161

From: Charles Lock <Charlesl @kfoc.net>
Sent: Friday, September 18, 2020 4:02 PM
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To: patricia.martinez@state.nm.us

Cc: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD <mike.bratcher@state.nm.us>; Shar Harvester
<shar.harvester@wescominc.com>

Subject: [EXT] NRM 2010460118 - South Bell Lake 263H - 90 Day Extension Request

Patricia,

We have completed the horizontal delineation of the spill, ID: NRM2010460118, and are in the
process of determining our approach to vertical delineation. The piping creates extremely tight
spaces around the liner failure location and we plan on hand augering inside the containment
between the piping. Due to caliche layers in the area we may not be able to auger to a sufficient
depth so we plan to drill using an auger in the closest adjacent area reachable. We are requesting a
90 day extension to accomplish this and submit the remediation plan. Please let me know if this
extension is approved.

Charles Lock

Kaiser-Francis Oil Company
EH&S Manager
918-491-4337
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